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Townsend, Erle

From: Barbara Baker <bab77@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 2:43 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

  

Hello, 

 

My name is Barbara Baker and I live in Allagash, ME. The Advanced Clean Cars II Program is an extremely poor option for 

me and my household. We travel long distances for doctors and things and living so far up North would make it 

extremely difficult to have to use the type of vehicle this program would propose. Please vote no on this. 

 

Sincerely,  

Barbara Baker 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

  


